
 
 

 

ANTITRUST COMPLIANCE POLICY STATEMENT 

FOR MEETINGS OF MEMBERS AND DIRECTORS 

 

 

Members and Directors of the Reusable Packaging Association (“RPA”) will avoid actions and 

discussions at meetings of the Members and/or at meetings of the Board of Directors that 

constitute potential violations of the antitrust laws.  The following is a list of actions and 

discussion topics that will be avoided by all Members and Directors: 

 

1. Members and Directors will not exclude competitors from membership in the 

Association, without substantial lawful justification, and not if there is a business 

advantage in being a member. 

 

2. Members and Directors will not restrict members from dealing with nonmembers. 

 

3. Members and Directors will not limit access to information developed by the 

Association, unless such information is firmly grounded upon the need to protect trade 

secrets. 

 

4. Members and Directors will not enforce membership rules arbitrarily. 

 

5. Members and Directors of RPA will avoid discussion of matters of potential antitrust 

concern at meetings, including: 

 

(a) Current or future prices; 

(b) What constitutes a “fair” profit level; 

(c) Possible increases or decreases in prices; 

(d) Standardization or stabilization of prices; 

(e) Pricing procedures; 

(f) Cash discounts; 

(g) Credit terms; 

(h) Control of sales; 

(i) Allocation of markets or customers; 

(j) Complaints to a competitor that his prices constitute unfair trade practices; 

(k) Refusal to deal with a corporation because of its pricing or distribution practices; 

and  

(l) Whether or not the pricing practices of any industry members are unethical or 

constitute an unfair trade practice. 


